Gentet, Matthias

From: Fowler, David

Sent: 07 July 2017 08:51

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Town Hall Extension application ref 2016/4605/P

Please log objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Bill Reed [mailto;

Sent: 06 July 2017 15:18

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Ernest James

Subject: Town Hall Extension application ref 2016/4605/P

Dear David,

Following our recent telephone conversation about the extent of the proposed roof terrace, please can I
object to the current proposal on behalf of the Kings Cross CAAC?

Originally Crosstree agreed to have nothing on the Argyle Street side, then the whole of the East side was a
terrace, and now this compromise.

We suggest that the terrace finishes at the edge of the raised portion where you can see the small flight of
stairs. This roof is very high indeed, and it is not easy to predict what effect it could have - certainly a
significant loss of privacy, and quite probably a lot of noise too, as we have already endured from the
nearby Derbyshire House roof. If the terrace was limited to the North side by Euston Road, I think it would
be possible for clients to enjoy a drink without disturbing the quiet residential area to the South.

Please let me know if you would like any further information.

Best Wishes,

Bill Reed.

Bill & Katie Reed 40 Argyle Square London WC1H 8AL _



